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Thanksgiving Feast: 11/18/16 
 

 
 

Our Thanksgiving Feast is a family event. 
Our students will perform and then all 

students, families and staff will enjoy a 
potluck feast.  

 
 

Check out our website for parent 
resources and program information 

http://www.orangeusd.org/preK/index.asp 

Upcoming Events 
 

November 1 – Non-Student Day: no school 
November 11 – Veteran’s Day: no school 
November 18 – Thanksgiving Feast (Parents 
welcome) More information coming soon! 

November 21-25: Thanksgiving Break 
 

 Program Coordinator’s Note: 
Thank you for your continued support and donations to help make our Fantasy Fall Parade a success. Our 
Thanksgiving Feast is approaching and we need your help! Your teacher will be sending home more information. 
Your donations/contributions are what make our events so memorable. Also, please see the attached document 
for the step’s to complete the District’s Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) survey. A great resource for 
families is the Comfort Connection Family Resource Center. Please visit their website at 
http://www.rcocdd.com/frc/ccfrc/.  

 

http://www.rcocdd.com/frc/ccfrc/

